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After consultation with SCUH, SCUP and Senate, the Board of G vcrnors on February 8tl', 2011 
approved the re-naming of the Faculty of Business Administra ·i.:::Jas the Becdie School of Business. 

This memo clarifies that in the case of th e Beedi e School of Business, "school" is to be understood as 
"Faculty" for the purposes of SFU policies and procedures. For all other units, "school" is still understood 
to be an academic unit within a Faculty, with the same status as "department" (sec 'definitions' in policy 
A13.02) . 

T he phrase "Bccdie School of Business" will replace "Faculty of Business Administration" for all usages, 
including the Calendar and degree parchments. 
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